NEW MEXICO CHESS ORGANIZATION
BOARD MINUTES


DATE:  6/25/22 
BOARD MEMBERS:
President:			John LeTard
Vice President:		Daniel Serna
Treasurer:			Dean Brunton
Tournament Organizer:  	Kevin Zemko
Scholastic Director:		Willow Letard
Secretary:			Annabelle Romero – attended by phone
Member at Large:		Absent – Will Barela

Web Master:  			Joe Cutchall

PUBLIC ATTENDANCE:  	Heidi Fleck and David Baca

1. The Secretary’s report for the last meeting was unanimously accepted. 
2. Treasurer’s report was accepted.
3. Women’s championship was a success and the location worked out well. 
4. Roswell Open will be published soon.
5. Discussion about scheduling Class Championship Last weekend in August
6. New Mexico Open discussed, preliminary plan is to schedule for November 19& 20, possibly at New Mexico Tech.
7. G/60 will be scheduled for August 20, 2022.
8. Scholastic Director will be seeking at least two Parent volunteers for help finding venues.
9. Extensive discussion about entry fees, Early Bird discounts, tournament costs, venue costs and the number of players expected at various events.
10. The Board adjourned at 4:25 p.m.
11. The date, time and location for the next meeting is.  Following Women’s Championship.  Frontier Restaurant, 2400 Central Ave. SE, Albuquerque, NM  87106 at 6:00.
